
SNAPE PARISH COUNCIL 

VILLAGE HALL MEETING ON CURRENT ENERGY PROJECTS 

SATURDAY MAY 31ST, 2PM – 3pm  

The deadline for registering as an Interested Party and having your say on the 

SEALINK planning application is June 23rd - come along and find out how to 

register and what else is going on  - SEALINK, SPR AT FRISTON, SIZEWELL C and 

other projects linked to the government’s ‘Clean Power 30 Action Plan’.  

Fiona Gilmore and Marianne Fellowes will give presentations (2:15 onwards) on 

how and why to register to have your say on the Sealink planning application 

(DCO). Parish Councillors will be available to take questions and record your 

concerns.  

ALL WELCOME! 


